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A meeting will be held with 
Wacey Alpha Cody, candidate in 
the Republican primary for US 
House of  Representatives 
District 11.  The meeting is at 
Noel & Company Saturday,
September 14, from 7 pm to 9 
pm. Due to space, only 
approximately fifty people will 
be seated.  Attendance is first 
come, first served.

The Coke County Retired 
Teachers Association will meet 
Monday, September 16, for the 
first meeting of  the school year.  
The meetings are held at First
Baptist Church in Bronte at 12 
noon for a potluck lunch, 
fellowship, and business meeting.

All retired school members are 
urged to join and attend the 
meetings for the fellowship and 
latest information regarding 
retirement annuity and 
healthcare concerns.  Sustaining 

members are available for all 
who support public school 
personnel.  CCRTA members 
work to maintain a livable 
retirement opportunity for all 
school personnel.

The group meets the third 
Monday of  each school month, 
except for December, and is an 
opportunity for fellowship, good 
food, and news.

Robert Lee Community 
Watch will hold a meeting on 
Tuesday, September 17, 2019, at 
6 pm, at the First United 
Methodist Church Family Life 
Center.

The guest speaker will be 
Coke County Justice of  the 
Peace Russell Johnson. He will 
be speaking about his position 
and also about Active Shooters.  
Planning for the National Night 
Out will also be finalized.

The group is made up of  
neighbors looking out for 

On Monday, September 23, at 
10 am, the monthly meeting of  
The Friends of  the Robert Lee 
Care Center will be held in the 
East Side Activity Room at 
Robert Lee Care Center.

This will be the first meeting 
of  the new year.  A reminder to 
existing membership that annual 
dues need to be paid at this 

neighbors and the community 
and you could be too!  Here is 
your chance to help our Sheriff’s 
Office, your neighbors, and 
community work together for 
fight crime in Robert Lee.  The 
more members the group has, 
the better the program works 
and the safer our community 
will be.  You don’t have to live in 
town to participate and 
businesses are welcome as well.

meeting. If  you are not already 
a member, you are encouraged 
to come check out The Friends 
of  the Robert Lee Care Center.  
The group will be finalizing 
details for the October 11 
Homecoming Bake Sale and a 
pulled pork fundraiser to be held 
on November 12; as well as 
starting discussions on  new 
fundraisers and projects for the 
2019-2020 year.


